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To register, please click here. At this time, only release providers are needed. If
that changes, we will send out an update. If you have any questions, please
contact Corey Overstreet at coverstr@vbgov.com.

https://forms.gle/z4fNyS4JxBcnUMop8
mailto:coverstr@vbgov.com


Please review the criteria and submit your nominations here:

Nominate

Nominations are due no later than Wednesday, April 1 st.
If you have any questions, please contact our Retention Officer

Katelyn Snell at katsnell@vbgov.com.

https://www.vbems.com/service-award-nomination/
mailto:katsnell@vbgov.com


Click here for sponsorship information.

https://files.constantcontact.com/418a56c2701/03a4460f-347a-4966-aa6a-0254cd00e8fb.pdf


Good Afternoon,
I just want to say Thank You to everyone involved. Earlier this month my cousins were
involved in a really bad car accident and with the quick thinking and response by EMS, lives
were saved. EMS has been wonderful towards me and my family. I would like to say “You’re
the Best”! Also, my father was rushed to the hospital on February 25th for a possible stroke
and I would like to thank Matt Army for quickly, and wonderfully, assisting my dad. I was at
work at the time and he even took the time to pass by Headquarters to give me a update on
my dad with detailed information. I truly work with some wonderful and knowledgeable people
here at EMS. It definitely makes me feel comfortable to know my family is in your care (The
Best care). I truly didn’t have any worries. EMS, thanks for all you do. You all are a GREAT
TEAM and I’m happy to be a part of such a GREAT team and family. I love you all. Blessings
.
My sincere Thanks,
Rasheeda Green

_______________________________________________



Between the dates of January 23, 2020 to February 21, 2020
the following individuals have advanced to the current EMT Certification Level:

 EMT-P
Bolster, Natalie
Muhly, Robert

Ruszak, Nicholas
 

EMT-B
Brown, Austin
Eden, Shaine

Gardner, Cortney
Kline, Hayley

Loeffler, David
Parker, Julia

Pease, Meghan
Renesis, Jerry

Rodrigues, maria
Swiderski, Michael

Swoope, Dylan
Thomas, Austin
Turner, Brianna

 
BLS Intern

Bryan, Victoria
Campbell, Hannah

Cashdollar, Kathleen
Castillo, Eva

Chandler, Heather
Clark, Jr. Leonard

Cohn-White, Alexander
Eason, Michael

Johnson, LaToya

 Student
Agnew, Jay

Agrios, Anthony
Andrews, Shaunacey

Brokate, Michael
Brooks, Andrea
Brooks, James

Brumley, Stanley
Chick, Kayla
Clark, Paige

Conaghan, Lacey
Crew, Savannah
Dickens, Zachary

Dobay, Taylor
Frary, Jennifer

Hartz, Katherine
Hodges, Courtney
Hollis, Shaundre

Holt, Connor
Homontowski, Kascha

Keefer, Jason
Koch, Michael
Kuntz, Marisa

MacDonald, Stephanie
Mann, Christian

McCubbin, Ktahrynanne
Moorman, Donavan

Ng, Tsz
O'Campo, Franzielle

Oliver, Ryan



Kelly, Dustin
Levin, Joseph

Meese, Ian
Patterson, Jacob
Perry, Marshall

Perdue, Tiffani
Perez, Rebecca

Renukunta, Ravali
Rusell, Sierra
Singh, Rosy
Smith, Sierra

Tennial, Joseph
Tomaino, Arianna

Valenzuela Grein, Kelly
Ward, Tyler

white, Jessica

We would LOVE your newsletter contributions!
Do you have events to share on our future calendar?
Have an idea for a story? Questions? Compliments?
Other input?
Contact us!
vbrescuecouncil.org/submission

Rescue Lines is sent directly to your email on a monthly basis. On a quarterly basis, stories
from Rescue Lines will be included in a downloadable PDF version which can be printed and
shared or sent digitally to donors, family and friends. Printed copies of the quarterly version
can be requested free of charge from EMS; contact VBEMS at
RescueLines@vbrescuecouncil.org for guidelines, requests and further details. Every
month, Rescue Lines features a special offer or giveaway for rescue personnel, so be certain
to open it. 

We hope you will read, enjoy and contribute to your newsletter.

$100 Gift Card WINNER!
Jean Winthrop Bailey-Canon

​------------------
Just for being a part of this group you will be automatically

​entered into a drawing each month!
Be sure to check every newsletter for all the news you need to

​know and to see if you are the lucky WINNER!

If you are the winner, contact Mary-Ellen McLean, Program Officer, VBRSF,
Phone number: (757) 437-4830 or email

address: mmclean@vbrescuefoundation.org
​to collect your prize!

Members are eligible to win each month, but can only be a prize winner once per year.

http://www.vbrescuecouncil.org/submission
mailto:RescueLines@vbrescuecouncil.org
mailto:mmclean@vbrescuefoundation.org
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